
Iola Historical Society 

 

Board Meeting Minutes, June 26, 2017 
 
Cliff, Tom, Charlie T., Lee and Sharon present.   
 
Wayne Towne contacted Cliff to donate all of the Indian artifacts to the Iola Historical Society, with the condition that 
if we close that we pass the display to another historical society. 
 
Motion made to purchase a thirty to forty-two cup coffee pot before October. 
 
Pork Roast Dinner – last year net was $901.96.  In 2017, net was $1,181.72. 
 
Tom gave Treasurer’s report.  Lee motioned to accept, Charlie T. second.  Approved. 
 
Charlie Wasrud replaced the threshold in the Machine Shed. 
 
The Waupaca Co. Board met at IHS for a monthly meeting.  Crystal Café served lunch.  It was very much 
appreciated. 
 
Thursday July 6 will be stuffing bags at Car Show from 1 pm to 4 pm. 
 
Meeting adjourned by Cliff. 
 
 
 

Membership Meeting Minutes, June 26, 2017 
 
Cliff opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.  Fifteen members were present. 
 
Motion to accept minutes of last meeting. 
 
Tom presented a financial report.  Roger Nassen motion to accept, Donna Hooker second. 
 
Wayne Towne donated the Indian artifacts to IHS.  Cliff will draft a document to this effect and have Bruce Meagher 
look it over. 
 
Strawberry Fest was a success with approximately 350 in attendance.  Louise Adams sold $204 in raffle tickets that 
day.  Joel Edler talked about the appraisal fair.  He plans to continue it next year. 
 
Greg L. talked about the Taste of Norway and bringing animals for the Humane Society to display. 
 
Greg L. reported on the day with the Waupaca Co. board supervisors.  It was a very good day. 
 
Motion to adjourn. 
 

Minutes recorded by Sharon Peterson - Acting Secretary 
 


